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September  

Friday 3rd Assembly @ 12.30pm via zoom  Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84301394439?pwd=RDlmaGd5b0xwRTF4dXNXRjZ6VnlmZz09 

Meeting ID: 843 0139 4439    Passcode: b3RHmZ 

Friday 17th Last Day of Term 3 - 1:30pm Finish 

October  

Monday 4th Start Term 4 

Dear Parents, 

As Term 3 draws to a close I would like to recognise some members of staff who have supported the school im-

mensely over the past months and years. Welcome back to Jo who comes home from her caravaning holiday 

around Australia. As she comes back I would like to thank Laura for her amazing work in stepping into the Busi-

ness Manager’s role. This is a huge job that has so much responsibility and without a quality business manager 

the school does not run effectively. Laura has done an amazing job in this role. Laura will move back into her role 

as Administration Assistant so we thank Kelly for her work covering this role for the last 2 terms. We appreciate 

your knowledge and care for our students. 

The school’s Information Technology technician is also moving on and we thank Muhammad for his support, 

particularly the transition to remote learning last year. Muhammad has refined our network and managed to 

have all of our available devices connected for the first time in quite a while. Good luck in your next role. 

And finally, we say a sad goodbye to Linsey Morgan who is moving to Queensland to be with her husband Robert 

who has relocated for work. The students of Room 8 have benefitted from Linsey’s calm and friendly manner 

and she will be dearly missed by students and staff. We wish all of these people all the best as they move for-

ward in their chosen careers. 

Grade 3/4 camp has been moved to Week 1 of Term 4. Information has gone out to families and we hope the 

restrictions lift in time to allow our students to have a wonderful week at Camp Coolamatong. If this cannot hap-

pen in this week, we will be placed on a waiting list in case another school needs to cancel later in the year. 

Grade 5/6 are also on a waiting list for Term 4. 

With the school holidays about to begin I would like to wish all our families a relaxing break and I hope you can 

all find time to be together with family after this time. Be kind to each other as this term has had its challenges 

once again. As soon as I receive updated instructions in regard to a return to face to face learning for all students 

I will be communicating this through UeducateUs so you may get a notification over the holiday break. 

Take care 

Anna Duncan  

Principal Eagle Point Primary School 

mailto:eagle.point.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84301394439?pwd=RDlmaGd5b0xwRTF4dXNXRjZ6VnlmZz09


 

Subway Lunch Orders Every Thursday 
 

Orders must be placed by midnight Wednesday Night. 

 

For instructions on how to order: 

https://subsforyou.com/#works 





https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsable.godaddy.com%2Fc%2F402405%3Fid%3D553.70.1.3e3529acf461b22c77ad60e0b666736c&data=04%7C01%7CKelly.McNaughton%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ce9e9bbd10bd44e61770e08d96bf09dd2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cf
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsable.godaddy.com%2Fc%2F402405%3Fid%3D553.69.1.a1e3c0635e634a51f6c404d932f480f9&data=04%7C01%7CKelly.McNaughton%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ce9e9bbd10bd44e61770e08d96bf09dd2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cf










Further Notice 






